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From: Laura Jasper
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Madison Metro in Monona
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 5:01:16 PM

You don't often get email from laurajasper4@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I’m delighted with our new contract with Madison Metro. It supports our sustainability and
DEI goals and will be welcomed by employers and developers. I intend to ride the bus as often
as possible!

Laura Gintz Jasper
6408 Bridge Road
Apt. 347
Monona, WI 53713
715-456-7144
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